
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

Please support this ordinance! Many of us who live in wooded areas -- and there are so very 

many of us in the county living in such condition, even those in our rural towns -- will benefit 

from having abandoned or neglected properties cleaned up.  

 

Many of us have gone to great work and expense (as I have) to get our own properties more fire-

safe, yet we must continue to live in fear if our neighbors have not done the very basics to 

prevent a fire from raging on their properties (as opposed to blowing through when we have 

cleaned up hazardous vegetation). 

 

Please pass this ordinance. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Kim Bancroft  

 


